FILE: IJOB-E

Athletic Trip Request Form
Name of Athletic Team: Varsity Baseball
Coach Making Request: Chris Hayward
ulic-111-4/2a/li
Purpose/Benefit of trip: Spring Training trip to Heriday leagn bonding vacan
Method of Transportation:
Trip Location/Itinerary: to Orlands, FL,
Cost: #1500/ player
Possible Fundraising Activities: Magazine Subscription Sales dance, bottle
drive
3
Supervision: Number of Chaperones (School & Parent):
Do all athletes have equal opportunity to attend (participate)?
Please explain the cost of the trip in relation to the expected benefit:  1) We expect to play a lot of baseball against competition from around the country  2) We expect to have great teambonding
the dountry
2) We expect to have great team bonning
Signed:
Coach Athletic
Administrator
ADOPTED: October 8, 2002
3) we expect to have agreat time w/ down time at the facility of Disney/and
of Disneyland

## Field Trip(s) Information and Parent Consent Form

We are planning a field trip(s). Here are some details about the trip(s).
Class/Group: CEHS varsity baseball
Trip Name: Preservon Bonding Baseball Spring Training
Teacher/Staff Trip Leader: Chris Hayward
Date(s) of Trip/Destinations/Times
Date Destination Departure Time Return Time  TBD based 4/32/11  Sports upon flight  applicability
# Students: 20 # Chaperones (including leader): 3
Transportation will be by: fly to Oplando, Disney provides transportation to and from airport
Drivers (if other than school bus drivers or commercial carriers):
In an emergency, how trip leader can be contacted: Cell 1-207-615-1175
Other things you should know:
For Trips Involving Overnights  We will be staying at: Disney's All-Stan Sports Resort  Address: 1195 East Buena Vista Dr. Phone #: 1-407-939-5000  Provision for Mixed Gender Supervision: None needed  Pre-trip Parent Meeting for Trips Involving 3 or more Overnights  We will hold a pre-trip parent meeting as follows.
Date: Time: Place:
4/7/11 7pm Rm 305 CEITS

**\*** 

October 19, 2010

To: Cape Elizabeth Board of Education

From: Cape Elizabeth High School Baseball Program

RE: Spring Training in Florida April 2011

Dear Board of Education,

We are asking your permission to allow us to travel to the baseball spring training facility at Disneyland in Orlando, Florida during April break, 2011.

We would like you to know that we are committed to helping all of the invited team members who want to attend make it happen. As a group we are pledging to make sure no one will endure a financial hardship because of this excellent opportunity. We feel this trip will better our team through bonding and playing against competition from across the country at a top-notch baseball facility. We are very excited to be a part of this trip.

Thank you for your time and consideration and noticing that we are united and committed.

Sincerely,

The families of

Jack Barber

Ben and Jackson Berman

Cam Brown

Kyle Danielson

Robert MacDonald

Matt Miklavic

Pat Tyler

Donald Clark

Max Gore

Will Leblond

Matty Pierce

Derek Roberts

Tim Stack

Seth Dobieski

Chad Peterson

Chris Robicheaw

Sam Kozlowski

Zach Culver

Brett Parker

Coach Hayward

Coach Higgins

Dear Cape Elizabeth Board of Education,

As the Varsity Baseball Coach here at Cape Elizabeth High School, I am requesting permission from the Board to take the varsity baseball team to the Disney Sports Complex in Lake Buena Vista, Florida. We would like to do this over April vacation, 2011.

We are requesting the dates Friday April 15, 2011 to Friday April 22, 2011. This does not impact any students with school, as Friday April 15 is the first day of April vacation. We have been shopping for airline tickets for these particular dates in the event the trip is approved.

In the four years I have been the Varsity Baseball Coach here in Cape Elizabeth, I have been on 3 overnight trips with the teams. We have had two overnight trips to Bangor the night before the State Championship game. We also went to the Cocoa Expos in Coco, Florida in the spring of 2009. For the duration of all 3 trips, the student/athletes have exhibited exemplary behavior, thus allowing Coach Higgins and I to be comfortable in our plan on going to Florida for spring training every other year. The 6 athletes who went in 2009 and are hoping to go again in 2011 all agree they'd like to go to the Disney Sports Complex and are very excited at the prospects of going.

Players are under no pressure from the baseball program to go. We are just trying to give the players a chance to play against teams from throughout the country at a state of the art facility against top level competition. The team bonding will certainly help us grow as a team and program. The kids are very excited to take this trip. We have also invited a few extra players from the junior varsity to help with the pitching. We would like to make this a biannual trip. We plan to have 2-3 practices and play 5-6 games. We will also do some other team activities primarily in using Hopper Passes at Disney.

We project the costs to be somewhere around \$1500 per athlete. We have 3 primary fundraising opportunities for all athletes and are keeping our eyes and ears open for more.

My assistant coach, Eric Higgins, will let any player who wants to help in a spring cleanup for his property management business earn up to a couple of hundred dollars.

We are looking at hosting a fund raiser comedy night at the Gold Room in Portland.

The boosters are also selling 2-year subscriptions to ESPN, the magazine, for \$40. \$30 from each subscription will be given back to the program. Boosters will be selling these throughout the Christmas season. We will also be making a big push in the spring, once athletes are able to participate in the fund raising as well.

I look forward to meeting with you to answer your questions to the best of my abilities and ask for your approval. Please do not he sitate to contact me in advance if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris Hayward, MST Varsity Baseball Coach Mathematics Teacher

Freshman Boys Basketball Coach

Math Team Advisor